



Grand Traverse County  
Drug Free Coalition

September 20<sup>th</sup>, 2018 Meeting Agenda

<b>TIME</b>	<b>TOPIC</b>	<b>DISCUSSION</b>	<b>OWNER</b>
3-4pm	<b>EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING</b>		
	<b>GUESTS</b>	<i>None</i>	
	<b>ATTENDANCE</b>	Gerry Morris, Bob Cooney, Chris Clark, Dave McGreaham, Jennifer Ciolek, Sharon Vreeland, Lori Nolf, Lisa Anderson, Quinn Disbrow, Gabby Tester, Kaylee Niezgoda, Kaitlyn Argue, Cindy Berck, Brooke Tester, Joe Bagby, Christina Eickenroth, Beth Whiting, Andrew Waite, Jonathan Bowman, Renae Fogarty	
4:00pm	<b>CALL TO ORDER</b>	<b>Introductions</b>	Renae
	<b>APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES</b>	<b>Motion for approval of the August 9<sup>th</sup> minutes</b> Minutes approved as written	Group
	<b>ANNOUNCEMENTS/ INFORMATIONAL</b>	<b>1. SYNAR Update</b> Up North Prevention partners with law enforcement to conducts the Synar program which makes sure businesses that sell or distribute tobacco are not selling to minors. Overall they are very compliant in Grand Traverse County. Lisa provided each person present with a report handout.	Lisa
	<b>STANDING ITEMS</b>	<b>1. Executive Committee Update</b> Liquor tax submission was granted from NMRE for another year. The committee continues to look for ways to support programs outside of our grant restrictions. The group also recommended moving the meeting location to a more centralized space in town. Renae will work on finding a new space  <b>2. 5 County Update</b>	Bob  Sharon

		<p>The SFCNWM group has developed a prevention through education strategy led by Ken Kaufman. The group is looking at bids from local media experts for education campaign with estimated roll out for early 2019. The group is in the process of determining if they will take a stance regarding recreational Marijuana and has formed a sub-committee for this topic with plans to develop a one page fact sheet for anyone to use.</p> <p><b>3. FAN Update</b> The second family forum meeting took place and was well attended again. The group is currently looking for a person to serve an administrative roll for FAN. The next meeting is the 1<sup>st</sup> Thurs. of Oct.</p> <p><b>4. Updates from each workgroup:</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>Medical</b> – Working on developing signs for bathroom stalls in the schools, Munson now has a drug take back bin in the main entrance and the Behavioral Health department recently received SAMHSA grant</li> <li>• <b>Law-enforcement</b> – Developed goals at Sept. 16<sup>th</sup> meeting. Looking to develop school education programs, partner w/FAN, and research options for vivitrol in the jail. Oct. 27<sup>th</sup> is next national drug take back day</li> <li>• <b>Treatment/Recovery</b> – at Sept. meeting the group discussed how the work group and coalition group will help each other and interact. Oct. meeting will look at ASAM criterial for SUD</li> <li>• <b>Prevention</b> – this group has not met recently, but is working on the youth summit which will serve as the STAND club kick off event</li> <li>• <b>SPLT/STAND</b> – event is Monday Oct. 8<sup>th</sup> 9:30am-2pm for high school students in GT county 9-12<sup>th</sup> grade</li> </ul>	<p>Bob</p> <p>Group: Christina</p> <p>Chris</p> <p>Gerry</p> <p>Lisa</p> <p>Renae</p>
--	--	----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------	-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

4:15pm	NEW BUSINESS	<p><b>1. CADCA Community Needs Assessment</b>  The group broke into their workgroups to complete community mapping activity. The group came back together to share what they drew in their groups.</p>	Renaë
5:00pm	ADJOURNMENT	<p><b><i>Next meetings: October 11<sup>th</sup>, November 8<sup>th</sup>, December 13<sup>th</sup></i></b>  NEW LOCATION TBD, the group agreed upon a more centralized location</p>	Renaë